

Dear City Council,

We are third grade students in Mrs. Larochelle's class at Christa McAuliffe School. For safety reasons we feel there should be a four way stop at the intersection of Warren St. and Rumford St.

This intersection is close to our school and many children cross the street there everyday. Cars drive fast down Warren St. because they do not have to stop. The other intersections on Warren St., on either side of Rumford, are four way stops, so why is this one different, especially since it is so close to our school?

All of our buses use that intersection and it is hard for the bus drivers to see walkers because the buses are so high up.

We hope that you take our recommendation under consideration because we want to feel safe walking to and from school. Thank you for your time.

Hannah Brien, Sincerely, Mrs. Larochelle's Class

Hennedy Mark Keegan Labrer (amerg)

Thury Schmitz heldah Manuau

Rearetin lamane Jolob Plante

merædes larache Larache
Cerrier Cuinn Kniden Joseph

Jahren Brown

Penridi oursein and Lea Sterrin

Penridi oursein and Lea Sterrin

Ronni Larochelle darvlieter ti